
29th June 2021 

 

A word from Fr Oliver… 

 

Greetings to all! 

Once again, we find ourselves in a lockdown and restricted with movements including the full 

participation in our weekday and weekend celebrations. For this reason, we have provided a video link 

on our Facebook page for everyone at home or their workplace to participate in. 

Our office will be open during this time of lockdown to ensure that if any pastoral needs were to arise, 

that someone is here to help. Please, do not come to the office unless it is an emergency and wear a 

mask to enter the building. Our opening hours are Mon to Friday 9am to 4pm. 

For those who would like to offer up a mass intention, we are still able to provide this service via email 

or you can call our office with who you want us to offer a mass for. You can donate via our website or 

call our office and we can process it internally. 

For those who are not yet aware, Baptisms and Weddings have been postponed till this lockdown is over 

and Funerals have been limited to 100 guests. When we resume, Baptisms in our parish will take place 

at 10am and 11am on a Saturday and within the 10:30am Mass on a Sunday for the first part of the 

Baptism liturgy. 

For updates on our parish movements, please see our website or Facebook page. 

I am sorry that our place of worship is closed. However, we as Church are never closed to worship. We 

will remain open. We will get through this once again. All we need to do is hope and pray that all of us 

will be kept safe during this time. Please remember to QR code in and or put your name down on the 

signup sheets as you enter the church. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding in these difficult and trying times. 

 

God bless, 

 

 

 

Fr Oliver Aro. 

Parish Priest 


